
 

 

 

18th March 2020 

Pupils in Self-Isolation 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It has come to my attention that some children who are being kept away from school for the purpose of 

isolation within the family home have been seen playing and mixing together in the village. This is in breach of 

government advice; 

 

"if you live with others and you or one of them have symptoms of coronavirus, then all household members 

must stay at home and not leave the house for 14 days. The 14-day period starts from the day when the first 

person in the house became ill" 

 

The rest of the home isolation guidance can be found here:  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance 

 

Please carry out your civic duty and if you are isolating, please do just that. 

 

Mr. Brown 

Headteacher 


